Transition Activities

Spreading my wings from Year 1 – Year 2 Spreading my wings from Year 2 – Year 3

Print off a fill in this booklet from the school website. You could bring it in to your new teacher in September.



Spreading My Wings from Year 2 to Year 3

Write a letter for your new teacher.

Write a letter for your new teacher telling them all the things you enjoy doing in school. Tell them what you would like to do in their class next year. Is there anything you really enjoyed this year that you would like to continue doing next year? Have you got any new ideas of things we could do in school? Make sure you tell your new teacher why you want to do them.

Memories from this year

Can you think of some of your favourite memories from this year? What about making a memory box to keep them in. Write them all on different pieces of paper and decorate your memory box so that you can go back and look at it again. Think of all the fun things we did in school this year or the friends you have made. Also think about the fun things you did at home during lockdown. Make your memory box really beautiful. Maybe you could write 2020 on yours.





Make an all about me poster.

Can you make an all about me poster? You could draw yourself in the middle and write words around the outside that describe you or things that you like, or you could draw yourself at the top and write a description of you. Write down all the things you like doing, what your favourite subject is, what your favourite sport is, what you favourite colour is and even what your favourite food is!

Write a letter saying goodbye to your old teacher.

Write a letter to your old teacher and class saying goodbye. Tell them everything you have enjoyed about this year. You could also tell them when you are looking forward to next year and also what you have been doing at home. Can you think about what your favourite topics have been this year? We think it might be chocolate for a lot of you!